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Comments: I am writing you to express my strong support for the mining industry especially the new proposed

mine in Stibnite Idaho.

 

We as a nation must return to harvesting our own natural resources and stop buying everything from other

countries. To do otherwise is insanity.

 

We also need to support local economies and offer well paying jobs to people in and around the Payette National

Forest.

 

The risk of continuing to do nothing is far greater than actually doing nothing.

 

The irresponsible environmental movement has been way to power for for way to long!

 

We need to return to a more balanced approach that uses common sense as well as the needs of the nation in

managing our National Forests instead of listening to the hysterical cries of fantastical environmentalists.


